from: Carole Slesnick caroleevelyn3@gmail.com
Subject: boulevard park
Date: March 20, 2019 at 12:54 PM
To: bitly/Ecology-SouthStateSIMGP-Comments2019

This plan will be about the third time in just a few years that the boulevard park has been torn apart.
What summer did we last hear regularly scheduled music in that park?
Very sorry to see the historic overpass go. But even sorrier to see the park go.

Sincerely,
Carole Slesnick
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